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July 23, 2018

Re: 2018 Pricing 

Dear Valued Pentair Partner,

Continuous effort is given at Pentair to manage costs and sustain high levels of product quality and performance. Due to the inflationary pressures that we, along with many companies, are experiencing, it is necessary for us to implement a price increase that’s higher than normal to offset the increase in costs in both domestic and imported materials.  Please be assured that Pentair will continually exercise our purchasing power in an attempt to minimize the effect of global market increases.  As always, our goal is to offer best-in-class products at a fair price.


Updates:
As of 5:00PM CDT September 21, 2018, an 8% price increase will go into effect for the following product categories:
	Filtration Cartridges
	
	Industrial Cartridges

	Housings
	
	Industrial Bags  

	Membranes
	
	Industrial Housings 



[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that current pricing will apply to all orders placed by 5:00PM CDT September 21, 2018.
Should you have any questions, please contact your Pentair representative. We appreciate your business and commitment to Pentair products.
Best regards,




Dave Piet
Global Vice President of Sales
Filtration Solutions

PENTAIR FILTRATION SOLUTIONS

+1-262-238-4400 MAIN

13845 Bishops Drive
Brookfield, WI  53005
United States
www.pentair.com
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